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ZMC/CWO 
 
15th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 7 Tide Mills Trip 
 
The Science Department are planning on taking all of year 7 down to Tide Mills to participate in the Tide 
Mills celebration week at Tide Mills Beach.  Each class will go at the following times: 
7ZMC, 7MST and 7PMG - Thursday 23rd of September 
7JTI, 7JMA,7MMO - Friday 24th of September 
 
Students will walk down to Tide Mills from school and whilst at Tide Mills participate in Art, Science and 
History activities. Students will have lunch on the beach and at the end of the session will walk back to 
school in time for the end of the school day.   
 
Students will need to come with a packed lunch and drinks in a suitable bag, packed lunches will be 
provided for those in receipt of free school meals. Students are expected to be in full school uniform but 
can wear trainers and should bring a suitable coat for all weathers.  If the weather is unsuitable for students 
to spend the day at Tide Mills the day will be rescheduled for a later date.    
 
Please ensure you have completed the Parental consent form using the link below by Monday 20th 
September to guarantee your child can participate. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=u9aWExWnNUm4gYTW2Uobp_PRNQQRgAVOpvkU
zv8_qkRUM0dKVEMxSkJSVzM4QUxOUVA2UVZCT0dTRi4u 
 
I know you will appreciate the high level of responsibility involved in taking students on trips and would like 
to reiterate the school reserves the right to cancel the place of any student whose behaviour or 
attendance, between now and the 23rd of September, lead us to believe that their participation would 
present too great a risk.   
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
mccaigz@seahavenacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Zoe McCaig 
Assistant Head of Science 
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